Waverly Owner Occupied Housing Rehab Program Update — 21-HO-180440
Dear City of Waverly,

This correspondence provides an update on the progress of the applicant projects. We
received a total of 13 applications, falling short of our goal of 18. Despite the significant
effort invested by the Waverly City Clerk and SENDD in extensive advertising and marketing
initiatives to encourage more submissions, there appeared to be limited interest or a lack of
qualified candidates in that specific area.

Please find below a summary outlining the applicants and the current status of their respective
projects:

Completed Projects:
#001
#004
#005
#006
#007
#008
#009

Project pending confirmation of construction completion:
#010

Applicants who did not meet qualification criteria due to being over income:
#002
#003
#011

Applicants not approved by the established deadline:
#012
#013

We sincerely appreciate the City’s partnership and commitment to improving resident homes
through our Owner-Occupied Housing Rehabilitation Program. Working together with SENDD,
your dedication to resident housing improvement has made a meaningful impact.

Thank you for your continued support and collaboration. We look forward to future
opportunities to work together.

Sincerely,

Nichole Jones

Housing Specialist
SENDD



